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Jo Bennett

From: Enid Torregrosa
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 8:29 AM
To: Rebecca Fedor
Cc: Jo Bennett
Subject: RE: Modern Renovations In Old Town 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Due By: Monday, October 26, 2015 4:00 PM
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Rebecca: 
 
Thank you for your email. We will include it under public comments. 
 
 
Enid Torregrosa-Silva 
Historic Preservation Planner 
 
City of Key West 
3140 Flagler Avenue 
Key West, Florida 330140-1109 
305.809.3973 
_________________________________________________ 
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your email 
address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to 
this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone." Fl. Stat. 668.6076 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rebecca Fedor [mailto:becca.fedor@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 12:10 AM 
To: Enid Torregrosa 
Subject: Modern Renovations In Old Town  
 
 
I am a former conch who lived there for 17 years and taught in the public school 
system. Please don't allow progress to change the uniqueness of the architecture which 
is what attracts so many tourists.  
Key West is like a Rocky Road ice cream cone with a scoop of key lime, soursop, and 
mamey. Please don't let it become just another vanilla tourist destination. It is still 
HOME in my heart.  
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Fedor 
Artist and designer of the Conch Train Station DaytonaArtClasses.com 
 


